

Ochwilla Elementary Newsletter

Celebrating 25 years of learning!

 $May \sim 2018$

Dear parents,

We are rapidly approaching the end of what has proven to be another busy and, I believe, successful school year. I wish to thank all of you for entrusting the care of your children with us. Throughout the year our students have made great progress academically. Please permit me this opportunity to express my personal appreciation to the teachers and staff members for all of their had work as well. The quality of instruction for the past two years at Ochwilla has been exceptional and as we work together, I know we will accomplish a great deal more.

Have a pleasant and safe summer! Mrs. Langston

Counselor's Corner

Welcome to the month of May. It promises to be a busy and hectic month here at Ochwilla Elementary School. Our Attendance Project is going well and our students are attending school on time ready to work more now than ever. There are award ceremonies to celebrate the success of your children that you will not want to miss. Keep your eyes and ears peeled for those dates and times. The success of school wide attendance is because of your commitment Fifth Grade Graduation as parents and we thank you. Keep up the great work!

May is also the completion of our statewide assessments in Reading, Math and Science. These assessments are very important to your child's future and Early Out our school's success. These assessments give us a measure of how well your child has mastered the standards in each of the subject disciplines. The assessments also measure how well our school has delivered the strategies through these standards to give your child the best opportunity for future Last day of school success. Whether our students go to college or enter the workforce they will need theses skills to make their journey. We hope to know the results of the assessments sometime in early summer so stay in touch with the school through your vacation months.

The concern and involvement you have as parents is vital to the life of our school. We could not do our jobs without you!

Keep up the great work. This is a great time to be an Ochwilla Owl!

Donna Pilling

School Counselor Ochwilla Elementary School

Calendar

Thursday, May 10th: SAC Meeting 2:45 in the library

Thursday, May 17th: Pre-K Ceremony

Friday, May 18th: Kindergarten Ceremony

Tuesday, May 22nd: Field Day ~ In order for students to participate all library books must be returned and lost or damaged library books paid for.

Wednesday, May 23rd:

Thursday, May 24th & Friday, May 25th: Dismissal-11:20 a.m.

Friday, May 25th:

2018-2019

School Year

Teacher request

forms are in the front office. The deadline is May 30th.